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Dear parents,  

 

 This week in collective worship we have 

continued with our theme of friendship and 

focussed on how it is important to listen to what 

our friends say.  

 

‘A friend is always loyal, and a 

brother is born to help in time of 

need.’  

Proverbs 17.17 

 The qualities of a true friend are best 

exemplified in the life of the Lord Jesus. A true 

friend loves at all times. Jesus reminded us that the 

greatest of all love is expressed when a friend 

gives their time to friend.  

 Loyalty in friendship is a grace that becomes 

all the more precious when despite hardships a 

friend is there to comfort and help. This message 

we are continuing to explore next week as we 

discover and understand Pentecost.  

 Last week I outlined the enrichment 

activities that will be taking place during the 

second half of the summer term. I am pleased to 

say that the whole school will be going on a 

Geography fieldtrip on Tuesday 6th July. A 

letter will be sent out next week with more 

details.  

 As we come to the end of the first half of 

the summer term, look out for the letter 

commending your child for the exemplary 

behaviour they have displayed at school.  

 Finally, there is a brand new lunch menu 

being launched when we return on Monday 7th 

June. A copy of this is on page 2. All children in 

Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and any other 

families who are entitled to free school meals 

receive any of the options for free so please do 

take advantage of this. I will send a letter out on 

Monday detailing how to book. You will notice 

the addition of the packed lunch option that we 

can now provide. 

 

Mr. D. Rogers 

Miss Harvey is our Pastoral Manager, she is here to support you 
and your child. If you need any advice or support please contact 
Miss Harvey on the school phone number or on the gate each 
morning and evening.  

Top Ten Tips for Parents 

https://ssscpd.co.uk/education/parentsandguardians/your-mental-health-10-tips-for-parents/-/MHW1oTkyqTyhYGR5oJS5ZwNlZD==






 



Certificate of Achievement 

Reception  Safa has shown she is always a kind friend and she can 

   produce work of a high standard. 

Year 1  Essa has been working really hard in writing to  

   complete his work.  

Year 2  Rejoice is making massive improvements in her  

   reading. 

Year 3  Imaan has settled into the Y3 classroom and is trying 

   hard in writing. 

Year 4  Nicolas is working really hard in reading and writing.  

   Keep it up.  

Year 5  Gabriel has a focused approach to work and homework.  

Year 6  Jannah has improved her explanation skills in maths.  

Hot Chocolate Friday 

Hot Chocolate Friday is for learner’s who go ‘over and above’ during 

lunchtimes to share a hot drink and a chat together.   

Reception  Shante has looked after others.  

Year 1  Emma has settled in well at St. Michael’s. 

Year 2  Natalie has been polite and used her manners. 

Year 3  Samiya always does the right thing, following   

   instructions straight away. 

Year 4  Denis has shown kindness by including another child at 

   playtime. 

Year 5  Zeyrene has been well mannered and well behaved  

   consistently. 

Year 6  Darin always follows instructions. 

Headteacher’s Award 

Each week children are nominated to receive a Headteacher's Award which 

recognises something special that has been achieved. This could be related to 

their work, behaviour or attitude to the school community.  

This week’s award goes to Samar for his excellent attitude towards learning 

the effort that he puts into his work. 
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